REPORT ON ZONE 5 MEETING - 1 MARCH 2002

A report referred by the Strategy and Finance Committee provided information to the Board on
questions raised at the Zone 5 Meeting held on Friday 1 March 2002. The Board decided that the
information be received.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


